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     Senator Elaine Phillips (R-Manhasset) recently welcomed girl scouts from Troop 1840 in

Roslyn to her district office.

     The scouts visited Senator Phillips to learn about government and how it works.  Senator

Phillips gave the girls a tour of the office, talked to them about her job as a New York State

Senator and explained how bills are passed into laws.  Senator Phillips also answered

questions from the scouts.

     Senator Phillips is pictured with the scouts from Troop 1840 in her district office.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing

